

## Figtree Public School



## Respect, Safety, Learning

Gibsons Road Figtree 2525 Phone: 4271 6888 Figtree-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents and Carers,

Yours sincerely,

It has been a long tradition at Figtree Public School that our senior students are able to design, purchase and wear a special Year 6 farewell polo shirt. This polo shirt is not part of the usual school uniform and is considered a special treat for our senior students. Ms Harding allows students to wear the polo shirt each Friday for the remainder of the year. There are some conditions placed on this special treat. For example: should any student receive a think sheet during Terms 2, 3 or 4, the privilege will be revoked for a number of weeks, depending on the reason for the think heet.

Our Year 6 polo shirt committee has been working tirelessly to complete the order for this year's shirts. The cost for each shirt is \$40. Unfortunately we cannot give out the shirts until payment has been received.

When making your \$40 payment please use POP (Parent Online Payment) at <a href="https://www.figtree-p.schools.nsw.edu.au">www.figtree-p.schools.nsw.edu.au</a> Click 'Make a payment'. Please use the title 'Year 6 shirt'.

If you prefer to pay cash, please place the correct, total amount in an envelope with your child's name, class and Year 6 shirt clearly written on the front and send to your teacher.

Ars Jolliffe, Mrs Diamant, Mrs Darby and Mr Lloyd	Ms Harding
Stage 3 team	Principal
Name of Child:	
Class:	
Size: Students have tried on sample shirts and have given their sizes.	
Parent signature:	